



   

For Immediate Release:  

Contact:  
 “Eat Colorfully and Live Healthfully”
New initiative encourages parents and kids to eat more fruits and veggies.
While research shows that most adults know they need to eat fruits and veggies every day, 70 percent of adults in Arizona do not eat the recommended amount.  Fruits and vegetables contain vitamins, minerals and fiber, all of which promote health and reduce the risk of many chronic diseases.
To fight this problem, Eat Colorfully and Live Healthfully has been designed to promote fruits and veggies. The goal of Eat Colorfully and Live Healthfully is to show that fruits and vegetables are an easy, fun and inexpensive way to help live a healthy lifestyle. The program will combine several methods to reach families with the message.  TV spots, outdoor billboards, and door hangers will be seen throughout the state, starting in October, in support of this message. A website, eatwellbewell.org, is also available as a resource.

Parents can visit the website eatwellbewell.org to download inexpensive, healthy recipes that include fruits and veggies, read tips on how to introduce more fruits and veggies to their family and read answers to common questions about fruits and veggies. The website also has fun games, videos, and information on fruits and veggies for children.
To learn more about the Fruits and Veggies Eat Colorfully and Live Healthfully, visit eatwellbewell.org.
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